Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT
The Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission (CJSTC) probable cause hearing scheduled September 17, 2019, at the Miami-Dade College, School of Justice; 11380 NW 27th Avenue, #8310; Miami, FL 33167, has been CANCELLED due to Hurricane Dorian.

As of now, these cases will be presented at the October 30, 2019 probable cause hearing in St. Augustine, FL.  If you have questions, please contact Training and Research Manager Stacy Lehman at StacyLehman@fdle.state.fl.us or (850)410-8645.
Please note, the original hearing notice was submitted for publication in the Florida Administrative Register on August 16, 2019; Published Issue: 45/160.
